

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
National Capital Region
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS
QUEZON CITY
Nueva Ecija St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City



September 3, 2012

MEMORANDUM TO:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents Division/District Supervisors Principals, Head Teachers and Officer In-Charge (Public Elementary and Secondary Schools)

RECENT RESEARCH ABOUT LEARNING AND ITS IMPLICATIONS FOR TEACHERS

Attached is letter, dated August 27, 2012 from Mary Catherine Chua, L'ean of School, re: "RECENT RESEARCH ABOUT LEARNING AND ITS IMPLICATIONS FOR TEACHERS", contents of which are self – explanatory, for the information and guidance of all concerned.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent

cdd/supervisor

The Schools Division Superintendent

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Apply

Ap

August 27, 2012

Dr. Corazon C. Rubio
Superintendent
Department of Education-QC
San Francisco Compound, Misamis St.,
Bago Bantay, Quezon City
Fax: 456-0343

Dear Dr. Rubio

As new Dean of School at the Beacon School, I am delighted to invite teachers from the Quezon City School District to a Professional Development opportunity at the Beacon School Auditorium on Friday, September 14th, at 1:00 pm.

Mr. John Joseph, a leading educational specialist from Australia, will present on recent research about learning and its implications for teachers. Mr. Joseph has presented to over 250,000 teachers and 140,000 students internationally. He is an engaging speaker and his talks provide a balance of both theory and practical anecdote.

Space for this presentation is limited to 20 teachers from your district and registration is on a first come first served basis. We encourage you to register early to avoid disappointment.

More information about this opportunity, including how to register, is enclosed, as well as a map to our campus.

If you have questions about this Professional Development opportunity, please call Ms. Riya Daryani at 02 8405040 loc 105, or email her at culmin@booconschool.ph

Best wishes.

Mary Catherine Chua,

Dean of School

